
Hello,  
 
Yet again, the Democrat Supermajority is working their hardest to take away their citizens 
voices and methods to hold OUR public servants accountable. Politicians seem to forget that 
they work for us. Yet again they've introduced another crap bill to make it more difficult to 
participate in local/state government. They're complete hypocrites by using the emergency 
clause when none exists just like they rail on our president for. Oregon Lawmakers, your 
employers are watching you and we're getting fed up with constant attacks on our rights. You 
might find yourself out of a job come next election if you keep working to take away rights and 
cement government power. I urge a NO vote on this garbage proposal, SB761. 
 
Thank You, 
A. Bennett 
 


